
PORT GRAHAM VILLAGE COUNCIL 
Environmental Health Committee 

April 26th, 2012 
M E E T I N G   M I N U T E S 

 
Meeting began at             pm 
 
Attendance: 
Environmental Health Committee Members present were Lydia McMullen/Member, Jennie Kamluck/Elder 
Representative Harrietta McGhan/Elder Representative, Stella Meganack/EHC Member/PGVC Member. Port 
Graham High School Students: Bonita Jager and Kimber Moonin and Micheal Anahonak were also in attendance.   
Port Graham Environmental Program Staff Violet Yeaton/Environmental Planner and Moriah 
Marquez/Environmental Technician were present.  
 
Reviewing of Agenda & Minutes:  
March 19th, 2012 Discussion  
Re: SVT Proposal and applications update 
 
  
 
EHC Member Questions & Comments:  

1. Stella has asked if there was going to be anyone who would translate, if it was needed for the applicants 
who will be taking the survey.  

2. Kimberly has asked to put an environmental joke in the Newsletter. 
3. Pictures FWD to Pat regarding oil rig discharge. 
4. Concerned about the cables hanging from the oil rig. 
5. How is oil rig disposing of trash. 
6. Ice on roofs (send out flyer in mail). 
7. Lydia has requested we get NPRHA to participate in the Radon test coming up soon for the apartments 

here in town. 
 
 
 
 
Student Report:   
  

 
 
 

Environmental Program Updates:  
 
 
 
Environmental Technician Updates: 
Moriah has been working with Dorothy of Cook Inlet Keeper to put together the electronics recycling event. 
Moriah is also working on a Desk Manual for the Environmental Tech. job since there is such a high turnover rate. 
Moriah is also trying to get an event set up for Earth Day. 

 
 
  
 
Date for Next Meeting:  The next EHC meeting has been scheduled for  
                              
 
Meeting Adjournment:   


